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Estonia, Ukraine and Belarus. It concludes by reemphasising that, although the church often mirrors the
Kremlin’s political preferences, it most definitely acts
independently.
Poland's EU Accession Sergiusz Trzeciak 2018-01-12 This
book examines the process of Poland’s accession
negotiations to the European Union between 1998-2003. An
empirical study based on Robert Putnam’s two-level game
model, it charts the influence and role of key domestic
actors and groups on the negotiations especially in
three critical, controversial, areas - areas where EU
accession threatened to bring about a profound
transformation to Polish life - agriculture, with
particular emphasis on direct payments and production
quotas; the purchase of real estate by foreigners; and
the free movement of labour. This book demonstrates the
complex interaction between the domestic and
international level of negotiations and furthermore,
shows how critical this link can be to negotiation
outcomes at the international level. It reveals how
susceptible Poland’s negotiation process was to domestic
pressure, particularly public opinion and interest
groups. Drawing heavily on qualitative analysis – such
as press releases, news wires, policy documents, as well
as quantitative analyses, such as the use of opinion
polls, and supported by in-depth, unrestricted
interviews with key Polish decision-makers, this book
examines the dynamics of policy formation in Poland and
shows how this translated into the final conditions of
accession.
The Colour Revolutions in the Former Soviet Republics
Donnacha Ó Beacháin 2010-07-12 During the first decade
of the 21st century, a remarkable phenomenon swept
through the former Soviet Union changing the political,
social and cultural landscape. Popularly known as the
‘Colour Revolutions’, these non-violent protests
overthrew autocratic regimes in three post-soviet
republics: the Georgian Rose Revolution (2003), the
Ukrainian Orange Revolution (2004) and the Kyrgyzstani
Tulip Revolution (2005). This book examines the
significance of these regime-change processes for the
post-soviet world in particular and for global politics
in the 21st century. Engaging comprehensively with the
former Soviet republics, the contributors to this book
ask why there wasn’t a revolution in a post-Soviet
republic such as Russia, despite apparently favourable
conditions. They also explore the circumstances that
ensured some post-soviet countries underwent a
successful colour revolution whilst others did not.
Identifying the conditions for successful colour
revolutions, this book asks whether there is a
revolutionary blueprint that may be exported to other
areas around the world that are under autocratic rule.
Carefully considering the ideologies of the post-Soviet
ruling regimes, this book demonstrates the manner by
which political elites integrated nationalism,
authoritarianism and populism into public debates. It
analyzes the diverse anti-regime movements, discussing
the factors that led to the rise of such factions and
outlining how these opposition groups were constituted
and operated. In addition, it assesses the impact of

The Caucasus - An Introduction Frederik Coene 2009-10-16
The Caucasus is one of the most complicated regions in
the world: with many different peoples and political
units, differing religious allegiances, and frequent
conflicts, and where historically major world powers
have clashed with each other. Until now there has been
no single book for those wishing to learn about this
complex region. This book fills the gap, providing a
clear, comprehensive introduction to the Caucasus, which
is suitable for all readers. It covers the geography;
the historical development of the region; economics;
politics and government; population; religion and
society; culture and traditions; alongside its conflicts
and international relations. Written throughout in an
accessible style, it requires no prior knowledge of the
Caucasus. The book will be invaluable for those
researching specific issues, as well as for readers
needing a thorough introduction to the region.
Art and Protest in Putin's Russia Lena Jonson 2015-02-20
The Pussy Riot protest, and the subsequent heavy handed
treatment of the protestors, grabbed the headlines, but
this was not an isolated instance of art being
noticeably critical of the regime. As this book, based
on extensive original research, shows, there has been
gradually emerging over recent decades a significant
counter-culture in the art world which satirises and
ridicules the regime and the values it represents, at
the same time putting forward, through art, alternative
values. The book traces the development of art and
protest in recent decades, discusses how art of this
kind engages in political and social protest, and
provides many illustrations as examples of art as
protest. The book concludes by discussing how important
art has been in facilitating new social values and in
prompting political protests.
The Post-Soviet Russian Orthodox Church Katja Richters
2012 In recent years, the Russian Orthodox Church has
become a more prominent part of post-Soviet Russia. A
number of assumptions exist regarding the Church’s
relationship with the Russian state: that the Church has
always been dominated by Russia’s secular elites; that
the clerics have not sufficiently fought this domination
and occasionally failed to act in the Church’s best
interest; and that the Church was turned into a Soviet
institution during the twentieth century. This book
challenges these assumptions. It demonstrates that
church-state relations in post-communist Russia can be
seen in a much more differentiated way, and that the
church is not subservient, very much having its own
agenda. Yet at the same time it is sharing the state’s,
and Russian society’s nationalist vision. The book
analyses the Russian Orthodox Church’s political
culture, focusing on the Putin and Medvedev eras from
2000. It examines the upper echelons of the Moscow
Patriarchate in relation to the governing elite and to
Russian public opinion, explores the role of the church
in the formation of state religious policy, and the
church’s role within the Russian military. It discusses
how the Moscow Patriarchate is asserting itself in
former Soviet republics outside Russia, especially in
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external forces including the influence of the USA, the
EU and Russia. By examining the colour revolution
phenomenon in its entirety, this book marks a
significant contribution to both our micro and macro
understanding of this tide of transformation.
Believing in Russia Geraldine Fagan 2012 This book
presents a comprehensive overview of religious policy in
Russia since the end of the communist regime, exposing
many of the ambiguities and uncertainties about the
position of religion in Russian life. It reveals how
religious freedom in Russia has, contrary to the widely
held view, a long tradition, and how the leading
religious institutions in Russia today, including
especially the Russian Orthodox Church but also Muslim,
Jewish and Buddhist establishments, owe a great deal of
their special positions to the relationship they had
with the former Soviet regime. It examines the
resurgence of religious freedom in the years immediately
after the end of the Soviet Union, showing how this was
subsequently curtailed, but only partially, by the
important law of 1997. It discusses the pursuit of
privilege for the Russian Orthodox Church and other
'traditional' beliefs under presidents Putin and
Medvedev, and assesses how far Russian Orthodox
Christianity is related to Russian national culture,
demonstrating the unresolved nature of the key question,
'Is Russia to be an Orthodox country with religious
minorities or a multi-confessional state?' It concludes
that Russian society's continuing failure to reach a
consensus on the role of religion in public life is
destabilising the nation.
Challenging Mathematics In and Beyond the Classroom
Edward J. Barbeau 2009-04-21 In the mid 1980s, the
International Commission on Mathematical Instruction
(ICMI) inaugurated a series of studies in mathematics
education by comm- sioning one on the influence of
technology and informatics on mathematics and its
teaching. These studies are designed to thoroughly
explore topics of c- temporary interest, by gathering
together a group of experts who prepare a Study Volume
that provides a considered assessment of the current
state and a guide to further developments. Studies have
embraced a range of issues, some central, such as the
teaching of algebra, some closely related, such as the
impact of history and psychology, and some looking at
mathematics education from a particular perspective,
such as cultural differences between East and West.
These studies have been commissioned at the rate of
about one per year. Once the ICMI Executive decides on
the topic, one or two chairs are selected and then, in
consultation with them, an International Program
Committee (IPC) of about 12 experts is formed. The IPC
then meets and prepares a Discussion Document that sets
forth the issues and invites interested parties to
submit papers. These papers are the basis for
invitations to a Study Conference, at which the various
dimensions of the topic are explored and a book, the
Study Volume, is sketched out. The book is then put
together in collaboration, mainly using electronic
communication. The entire process typically takes about
six years.
Russian Television Today Associate Dean for Health
Policy David Macfadyen 2007-08-07 Examining the role of
dramatized narratives in Russian television, this book
stresses the ways in which the Russian government under
Putin use primetime television to express a new
understanding of what it means to be Russian, answering
key questions of national identity for modern Russians
in dealing with their recent history: ‘What really
happened to us?’ and, accordingly, ‘Why?’ The book
covers important issues in Russian television today,
including: the reworking of new ‘national’ on-screen
heroes its relationship with classic literature the
revisionist portrayal of a romantic portrait of life in
the Soviet era the role of thematic elements such as
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love, fidelity, humour and irony the particularly
pressing problem of crime and its representation on
screen as Mafia or police adventure, and its political
usage by the Putin administration. This book provides a
detailed account of the critical issues in contemporary
Russian television, relating them to broader social and
political developments in Russian society.
The Puzzle Instinct Marcel Danesi 2004-02 Publisher Fact
Sheet Recalling Stephen Pinker's The Language Instinct,
the author argues that humans are born with an "instinct
for puzzles" that betrays a larger search for the
meaning of life. This "instinct" has led to discoveries
in mathematics and science, as well as revolutions in
philosophical thought.
Mathematical Fallacies, Flaws, and Flimflam Edward
Barbeau 2000-06-15 Through hard experience,
mathematicians have learned to subject even the most
evident assertions to rigorous scrutiny, as intuition
and facile reasoning can often lead them astray.
However, the impossibility and impracticality of
completely watertight arguments make it possible for
errors to slip by the most watchful eye. They are often
subtle and difficult of detection. When found, they can
teach us a lot and can present a real challenge to
straighten out. Presenting students with faulty
arguments to troubleshoot can be an effective way of
helping them critically understand material, and it is
for this reason that I began to compile fallacies and
publish them first in the Notes of the Canadian
Mathematical Society and later in the College
Mathematics Journal in the Fallacies, Flaws and Flimflam
section. I hoped to challenge and amuse readers as well
as to provide them with material suitable for teaching
and student assignments. This book collects the items
from the first eleven years of publishing in the CMJ.
One source of such errors is the work of students.
Occasionally, a text book will weigh in with a specious
result or solution. Nonprofessional sources, such as
newspapers, are responsible for a goodly number of
mishaps, particularly in arithmetic (especially
percentages) and probability; their use in classrooms
may help students become critical readers and listeners
of the media. Quite a few items come from professional
mathematicians. The reader will find in this book some
items that are not erroneous but seem to be. These need
a fuller analysis to clarify the situation. All the
items are presented for your entertainment and use. The
mathematical topics covered include algebra,
trigonometry, geometry, probability, calculus, linear
algebra, and modern algebra.
The Making of Modern Georgia, 1918-2012 Stephen F. Jones
2014-03-14 When most of Eastern Europe was struggling
with dictatorships of one kind or another, the
Democratic Republic of Georgia (1918-1921) established a
constitution, a parliamentary system with national
elections, an active opposition, and a free press. Like
the Democratic Republic of Georgia in 1918, its
successors emerged after 1991 from a bankrupt empire,
and faced, yet again, the task of establishing a new
economic, political and social system from scratch. In
both 1918 and 1991, Georgia was confronted with a
hostile Russia and followed a pro-Western and prodemocratic course. The top regional experts in this book
explore the domestic and external parallels between the
Georgian post-colonial governments of the early
twentieth and twenty-first centuries. How did the
inexperienced Georgian leaders in both eras deal with
the challenge of secessionism, what were their state
building strategies, and what did democracy mean to
them? What did their electoral systems look like, why
were their economic strategies so different, and how did
they negotiate with the international community
neighbouring threats. These are the central challenges
of transitional governments around the world today.
Georgia’s experience over one hundred years suggests
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that both history and contemporary political analysis
offer the best (and most interesting) explanation of the
often ambivalent outcomes.
The Changing Russian University Tatiana MaximovaMentzoni 2012-11-27 When the Soviet Union collapsed
universities were freed from state control and left to
themselves. This forced universities to be much more
market-oriented. This book explores this transformation
from the end of the Soviet Union until the present.
Based on extensive original research, the book charts
the struggles of universities, showing how chaos and
decline came to what had been one of the triumphs of the
Soviet Union – a higher education system which provided
a high standard of advanced education to large numbers
of people and made major research achievements. The book
shows how a lack of funds, lack of commercial experience
and the ending of former means of support such as strong
university-state industry links brought about huge
disruption; how universities responded with a range of
measures such as charging for tutoring and examinations,
handling research on a commercial basis and new forms of
co-operation; and how all this impacted on subjects of
study and on underlying ideas about what a university is
for. The book argues that the shock to the system in
Russia was so severe that the Russian case serves as an
excellent 'survival guide' to universities experiencing
similar changes in other parts of the world. By
investigating the phenomenon of Russian universities
becoming more market-oriented the book contributes to
developing further the marketization concept. It
summarizes the existing knowledge in this field of
study, offers a new framework for analysis of the
phenomenon of university marketization and discusses the
marketization of Russian universities in the light of
comparative studies.
Russian Military Reform Carolina Vendil Pallin
2008-08-29 This book examines reform of the Russian
military since the end of the Cold War. It explores the
legacy of the Soviet era, explaining why - at the time
of the fall of the Soviet Union - radical reform was
long overdue in the wake of changing military
technology, new economic and political realities, and
the emergence of new threats and challenges. It
discusses the problems encountered by Gorbachev in his
attempts to promote military reform in the late 1980s,
and goes on to analyse in detail the mixed fortunes of
the policies of his successors, Yeltsin and Putin. It
describes how the onset of war in Chechnya in 1994
provided clear evidence of the weaknesses of the Russian
military in modern conflicts, and shows that although
the Chechnya debacle did provide some impetus for
reforms in the armed forces in 1997-98, the momentum was
not continued under the Putin government. It argues that
Putin’s policies of bolstering central control over all
aspects of decision making has left untouched many key
problems facing the Russian military, including
infighting between different force structures, lack of
transparency and independent scrutiny over defence
spending, and absence of consensus on the main threats
to Russia and optimum force posture. Moreover, it argues
that in his attempts to concentrate all means of control
to a corrupt and inefficient Kremlin bureaucracy, Putin
has deprived himself of all alternative channels of
independent scrutiny, control and oversight, thus
exacerbating the problems that continue to plague the
Russian military.
Digital Russia Michael Gorham 2014-03-05 Digital Russia
provides a comprehensive analysis of the ways in which
new media technologies have shaped language and
communication in contemporary Russia. It traces the
development of the Russian-language internet, explores
the evolution of web-based communication practices,
showing how they have both shaped and been shaped by
social, political, linguistic and literary realities,
and examines online features and trends that are
kursy-n-centr-abc-taganskaya

characteristic of, and in some cases specific to, the
Russian-language internet.
Punk in Russia Ivan Gololobov 2014-04-24 Punk culture is
currently having a revival worldwide and is poised to
extend and mutate even more as youth unemployment and
youth alienation increase in many countries of the
world. In Russia, its power to have an impact and to
shock is well illustrated by the state response to
activist collective and punk band Pussy Riot. This book,
based on extensive original research, examines the
nature of punk culture in contemporary Russia. Drawing
on interviews and observation, it explores the vibrant
punk music scenes and the social relations underpinning
them in three contrasting Russian cities. It relates
punk to wider contemporary culture and uses the Russian
example to discuss more generally what constitutes
'punk' today.
Chechnya at War and Beyond Anne Le Huérou 2014-09-15 The
Russia-Chechen wars have had an extraordinarily
destructive impact on the communities and on the
trajectories of personal lives in the North Caucasus
Republic of Chechnya. This book presents in-depth
analysis of the Chechen conflicts and their consequences
on Chechen society. It discusses the nature of the
violence, examines the dramatic changes which have taken
place in society, in the economy and in religion, and
surveys current developments, including how the conflict
is being remembered and how Chechnya is reconstructed
and governed.
Power and Legitimacy Per-Arne Bodin 2013 This book sheds
new light on the continuing debate within political
thought as to what constitutes power, and what
distinguishes legitimate from illegitimate power. It
does so by considering the experience of Russia, a
polity where experiences of the legitimacy of power and
the collapse of power offer a contrast to Western
experiences on which most political theory, formulated
in the West, is based. The book considers power in a
range of contexts – philosophy and discourse; the rule
of law and its importance for economic development; the
use of culture and religion as means to legitimate
power; and liberalism and the reasons for its weakness
in Russia. The book concludes by arguing that the
Russian experience provides a useful lens through which
ideas of power and legitimacy can be re-evaluated and
re-interpreted, and through which the idea of "the West"
as the ideal model can be questioned.
The Telengits of Southern Siberia Agnieszka Halemba
2006-04-18 In a new and engaging study, Halemba explores
the religion and world outlook of the Telengits of
Altai. The book provides an account of the Altai, its
peoples, clans and political structures, focusing
particularly on on the Telengits, whilst also
considering the different elements of religious belief
exhibited among these native peoples. Paradoxically, as
the demand for national recognition grows among such
people, and with it the need for more formal state
structures, built around the nation, religion too begins
to become formalized, and loses its natural, allpervasive character. With the Telengits, whose natural
religion includes elements of Buddhism, this takes the
form of a debate as to whether the state religion of
their polity is to be Buddhism or, contrary to the
character of shamanism, a formal, structured, fixed
shamanism. This is a comprehensive anthropological
account of the contemporary religious life of the
Telengits, holding important implications for wider
debates in sociology and politics.
Russia and East Asia Tsuneo Akaha 2014-02-05 Russia has
generally been neglected in the academic and policy
discourse on regional integration in East Asia. This
book fills this gap, with particular attention to the
role of Pacific Russia in the deepening regional
integration in East Asia. It examines the increasingly
diverse foreign policy interests of Russia related to
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as well as the challenges.
Russian Cultural Anthropology After the Collapse of
Communism A. K. Baĭburin 2012 In Soviet times,
anthropologists in the Soviet Union were closely
involved in the state's work of nation building. They
helped define official nationalities, and gathered
material about traditional customs and suitably heroic
folklore, whilst at the same time refraining from work
on the reality of contemporary Soviet life. Since the
end of the Soviet Union anthropology in Russia has been
transformed. International research standards have been
adopted, and the focus of research has shifted to
include urban culture and difficult subjects, such as
xenophobia. However, this transformation has been, and
continues to be, controversial, with, for example,
strongly contested debates about the relevance of
Western anthropology and cultural theory to post-Soviet
reality. This book presents an overview of how
anthropology in Russia has changed since Soviet times,
and showcases examples of important Russian
anthropological work. As such, the book will be of great
interest not just to Russian specialists, but also to
anthropologists more widely, and to all those interested
in the way academic study is related to prevailing
political and social conditions.
One Equals Zero, and Other Mathematical Surprises Nitsa
Movshovitz-Hadar 2013 "Originally published by Key
Curriculum Press"--t.p.
Russian Multinationals Andrei Panibratov 2013-06-19
Russian multinationals are playing an increasingly
important role in the world economy, particularly in
some key sectors such as oil, gas and metallurgy. At the
same time, Russian multinationals differ in many
respects from multinationals from other countries in
that they often receive special treatment from the
Russian government, and, because of past experiences,
international investors are often reluctant to invest in
them. This book presents a comprehensive overview of
Russian multinationals. It discusses the rise of Russian
multinationals, examines Russian multinationals'
activities in key sectors, analyses the relationship
between Russian multinationals and the Russian
government and between Russian multinationals and
international investors, and concludes by assessing how
Russian multinationals are likely to develop in future.
Russia and Europe Kjell Engelbrekt 2014-03-18 RussianEuropean political relations have always been
problematic and one of the main reasons for this is the
different perspectives on even the very basic notions
and concepts of political life. With a worldwide
recession, the problems as well as the opportunities in
Russian-European relations are magnified. While most
works on Russian-European, Russian-American and RussianWest relations focus on current policies and explain
them from a standard set of explanatory variables, this
book penetrates deeper into the structural and
ideational differences that tend to bring about
misperceptions, miscalculations, misinterpretations and
misdeeds in this two-directional relationship. It
applies a very broad conceptual framework to analyse
differences that are as relevant for Europe and the EU
as it is to Russia’s immediate neighbours and, while
doing so, identifies the key factors that will dominate
Russia-EU ties in the next decade.

emerging economic and political realities of the world,
and Russia’s potential role in the regional integration
in East Asia. Topics discussed include Russian strategic
interests and security policy in East Asia generally,
Russia’s bilateral relations with China, Japan, and the
Korean Peninsula, opportunities and challenges energy
and immigration presents for Russia and its engagement
with East Asia, and Russia’s present and future roles in
regional integration in East Asia.
Managing Ethnic Diversity Dr Reza Hasmath 2012-12-28 The
management of ethnic diversity has become a topical and
often controversial subject in recent times, with much
debate surrounding multiculturalism as a systematic and
comprehensive response for dealing with ethnic
diversity. This book engages with these debates,
examining the tangible outcomes of multiculturalism as a
policy and philosophy in a range of traditional and
'newer' multi-ethnic nations. Exploring the questions of
whether multiculturalism can promote 'ethnic harmony',
employment equity and trust between various minority and
non-minority groups, Managing Ethnic Diversity also
adopts a comparative perspective on the experiences of
multiculturalism in various international contexts, in
order to examine whether lessons learned from some
jurisdictions can be applied to others. With an
international team of experts presenting the latest
research from the UK, North America, Europe, China and
Australasia, a truly global dialogue is fostered with
regard to the utility and limits of multiculturalism in
local and comparative contexts. As such, Managing Ethnic
Diversity will appeal to social scientists interested in
race and ethnicity, multiculturalism and migration.
Eurasian Integration – The View from Within Piotr
Dutkiewicz 2014-10-17 As Eurasia and the adjacent
territories become more important to the world, there is
increasing interest from international powers,
accompanied by attempts to give institutional form to
traditional economic and security links within the
region. This book includes a range of substantive work
from scholars based in the region, offering contrasting
perspectives on the process of Eurasian integration and
its place in the world. Chapters consider economic,
political, social and security developments, with
notable studies of the major countries involved in the
development of the Eurasian Economic Union. The work
also examines the connections between the region and
China, greater Asia and the European Union. It outlines
the varying dynamics, with populations growing in
Central Asia while at best stagnant elsewhere. The book
discusses the increasing strategic significance of the
region and explores how the new post-Soviet states are
growing in national cohesion and political selfconfidence. Above all, the book examines the concept of
’Eurasia’, outlining the debates about the concept and
how various aspects of the legacy of ‘Eurasianism’
contribute to contemporary plans for integration. The
book argues that although regional integration is very
much a popular idea in our age, with the potential for
economic benefits and increased international influence,
in practice contemporary projects for Eurasian
integration have been highly ambiguous and contested.
Nevertheless, significant steps have been taken towards
the creation of the Eurasian Economic Union. The book
analyses developments to date, noting the achievements
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